
The Ohio State Jural Assembly 
UNOFFICIAL WORK SESSION 

The Ohio State Jural Assembly 

Summer Session 

 

By the consensus agreement of the general assembly, 

tonight’s meeting is unofficial/not recorded.  There 

are no minutes officially recorded, no formal agenda 

is followed.  Open discussion on a variety of current 

topics concerning OSJA and it’s members were 

discussed by participants. 

 

There were no official votes or nor formal 

proposals/decisions made. 

 

Please join us next week at the regularly scheduled 

time by the usual Zoom link for our official meeting. 

 

 


